Board of Assessors – April 13, 2009
The meeting was called to order at 5:30PM by Chairman Harry Johnson.  Also present was Jack McKiernan.  Jay Newton was not present.
1. The Board discussed the 41C application for 24 Meadow Road.  They voted to deny it due to the delinquent (late) filing.
2. Terri told the Board about the Pictometry software and the differences between it and Google Earth (better and newer pics, more angles and views and a measuring tool).
3. The Board reviewed the sales spreadsheet.
4. Terri needs to get the field cards printed for FY09 to keep in compliance with the DOR requirements.  She needs to get them on a disc and up to AdPrint to be printed.
5. Terri reminded the Board that the abatements needed to be done by May 2nd.  Need to schedule a meeting.  Terri to email Jay and ask what his schedule was like?  Jack will email Terri which day is best for him – Thursday or Friday and she will post a meeting for 9am.
6. The Board reviewed several abatement applications.
Meeting was adjourned at 9:00PM. 

The following were signed:

2009 Excise abatements

Respectfully,

Secretary
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